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Greetings

Mike Allina
President, BC School Sports

Welcome athletes, coaches, officials, volunteers and parents. Your dedication 
and commitment to school sports is an integral element of a quality 
educational program. School sports play a significant role in establishing 
positive school cultures and healthy learning environments. Your involvement 
in school sports is extremely valuable to our students, schools and 
communities.

The 2015-2016 year was full of accomplishments and successes that 
highlighted your hard work and dedication to sports. I look forward to 
continuing to build on the strong traditions that have been established at BC 
School Sports.

As I enter my first year as president, I am looking forward to building 
relationships with our stakeholder groups who advocate for our athletes, 
volunteers and coaches to continue the work of my predecessors. 

BCSS is a self-governing and membership driven organization and is truly 
defined by the collective strength of its members. Active involvement, 
engagement and awareness of our BCSS policies and procedures are crucial 
to the organization’s continued success.

I would like to thank the volunteers and coaches for challenging and inspiring 
our student-athletes. Your commitment to fair play and the true spirit of 
school sports makes us an outstanding organization. I would also like to 
acknowledge and thank the BCSS Board of Directors, committee members 
and office staff for their dedication, commitment and positive energy. In 
addition, I would like to welcome our new Executive Director Jordan Abney to 
the BCSS team and I wish him all the best in his new position at BCSS.

On behalf of BC School Sports’ Board of Directors, I wish all of you continued 
success in the 2016 - 2017 school year.


